
KNOW MORE  
before you TAKE MORE

Prescription drug abuse is a serious public health issue that 
can be faced effectively with the right resources.

This publication is funded in whole by grants from the United States Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) through the CT Departments of Public Health (DPH) 
and Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS). Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention, the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration, or HHS.

For resources, go to drugfreect.org


